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17th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year’s Secondary Sports Day on our Loose site is taking place on Thursday 27th June.  Pupils will experience a 
carousel of activities on the playgrounds and athletics on the school field scheduled at different times throughout the 
day, depending on the class they are in.   
 
Although it will not be possible for you to watch your child participate in the playground based activities, you are 
welcome to watch them take part in the athletics on the field.  The planned timings for each activity / class are as 
follows. 
 
    

 Class  9.45-10.40 10.50 - 11.35 11.45 - 12.30 

Group 1 
Otter, Pine 

Martin, 
Hazelwood, 

Rabbit Field Events 
Playground 

events   

Group 2 
Nightingale, 

Swallow   Field events 
Playground 

events 

Group 3 
Aspen, Robin, 

Osprey 
Playground 

 events   Field events 
 
 
 

As I am sure you appreciate, in order to accommodate all parents being able to watch their child participate in the 
athletics session, at the end of each slot parents will need to leave the field so as to make space for parents attending 
the next session.   
 
Please ensure that your child has their full P.E. Kit in school on these days, as well as a hat and sun cream.  Pupils will 
have their usual dinners – either a school meal or their own packed lunch.  Please note that this event will only go ahead 
weather permitting! 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Richard Dalton 
Head of School (Secondary) 
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